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On May 15, 2024, the Missing in American Project Veterans Recovery program held its service 
for 18 unclaimed veterans. 
 
Mark Wells welcomed the guest to the Na$onal Memorial Cemetery of Arizona followed by our 
opening prayer by Cary Car\er, Chaplain, MIAP AZ 
 
Our names were read by The Daughters of the American Revolu$on. A^er the reading of the 
names the United States Army Honor Guard along with the American Legion, Post 41 completed 
our military honors and rifle volley. In conjunc$on with the military honors a vintage military 
aircra^ flyover was completed by the Falcon Warbirds Founda$on. A flag was presented to a 
family friend of one of our veterans at the request of the family who resides out of state.  
 
Our guest speaker was Commander Jack Coyle, Post 94 of the American Legion 
 
Cary Car\er offered our closing prayer. 
 
Mark Wells then thanked everyone for coming and wished them safe travels home. 
 
Overall, the mission was a huge success and appreciated by many. It was very well a\ended and 
supported by the cemetery Staff and local community.  
 
 
Mark Wells 
Arizona State Coordinator  
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